Ref: U:\Yr9 Imperial War Mus
November 2017
Dear Parent/Guardian

In recognition of your son’s achievements in History this term the department would like to invite
him to participate on a trip to the Holocaust Exhibition at the Imperial War Museum in London on
7 December. As part of the day your son will participate in a workshop run by museum staff and
will be given chance to view the exhibition. The Holocaust is a topic your son will be studying in
Year 9 and this opportunity will further extend his learning.

The trip will cost £27.00 and we will leave school at 07:15 and return to school at approximately
18:00 depending on traffic.

If you would like your son to participate in this trip please fill in the form below and return to Mrs
Milligan by 10 November. Payment should be made by 10 November using the online payment
service at www.parentpay.com. If you have any queries regarding this payment method please
contact the Finance Office.

Yours sincerely

(e

OX

¥ Kerry Milligan
Subject Leader for History

PLEASE RETURN TO MRS MILLIGAN

History Trip - Imperial War Museum 7 December 2017
I give permission for my son to take part in the school’s visit to the Imperial War Museum

Name of student: Form:

I confirm that I am willing to pay the total cost of £27.00

Signature of Parent/Guardian:
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